
GROUP  FROM  JORDAN
CONGREGATION  VISITS
PATRIARCHATE
On Thursday the 26th of July/8th of August 2013, a group of
thirty  members  of  the  Arab-speaking  (Rum  Orthodox)
congregation  of  the  Patriarchate  from  various  regions  of
Jordan  visited  the  Patriarchate.  The  group  was  headed  by
Hieromonk f. Athanasios Kakis.

This pious group was received by His Holiness Theophilos, Our
Father and Patriarch of Jerusalem, in the presence of Brothers
of the Holy Sepulcher. At the meeting, the Patriarch offered
fatherly advice and blessed the group’s tour around the All-
Holy Pilgrimage Sites.

From the Secretariat-General

httpv://youtu.be/T88oFdhBKBQ
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